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Greetings from the Owen Center for Teaching & Learning! We are excited about your future 

here at Heidelberg!  

 

If you still need to do so, please complete all the items on checklist one. After you complete 

the Advising survey, an Owen Center advisor will use this information to begin building a 

schedule for you. 

 

Our goal is to have a draft of your Fall schedule built over the summer so that we can 

collaborate and make necessary edits. In order to have a draft schedule to work on, you must 

complete all placement assessments, the advising survey, and submit your final/official 

transcripts.  

 

Once a draft is complete a member of the Owen Center staff will send that draft to your 

Heidelberg email address so that you will have the opportunity to review it, schedule a meeting 

to discuss it, and ask any questions you may have. Meetings can be held in person, over the 

phone, or via Zoom/Googlemeets.  

 

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions throughout this process. 

 

In Berg Pride, 

 

The Owen Center 

owen-center@heidelberg.edu 

 

 

mailto:owen-center@heidelberg.edu

